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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 6, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM U.S. SENATOR GILLIBRAND ON NEW PREGNANCY PROTECTIONS GUIDANCE IN NYC HUMAN RIGHTS LAW

"More women are working than ever before, so we need to update our workplace policies to reflect this reality. As we work to update our national policies with federal legislation, this is an important step to protect expecting mothers. I encourage more cities around the state and the country to follow New York’s lead."
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